
From: Soura, Christian
To: Wayne R. Roper <wayne@scbio.org>
CC: John DeWorken <John@lobbysc.com>

Date: 6/14/2013 9:28:00 AM
Subject: H 3505 - Angel Investors

Wayne and John,
 
                In the last week or so, we’ve had more than 70 bills come to the Governor’s desk, and obviously H. 3505 is 
one of them.  Last night, the Governor asked how many other states had comparable legislation, and I told her there 
were 26, based upon your communications.  Do you have the actual list of which states have something similar?  She 
asked specifically for that last night.
 
                Thanks – I’ll let you know how things progress.  She has until Monday to act on this one.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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